
                     
 
 
 
 
May 8, 2019 
 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman Street 
Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
 
 RE:  Black Mountain Sand DJ LLC M2018051 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
On behalf of the Board of Supervisors for the West Greeley Conservation District in Greeley, Colorado,  
it is our wish to be recognized with our concerns with the proposed construction and operation of the 
aforementioned application. 
 
We have been notified by various land owners and our neighboring Ft Morgan Conservation District of 
the proposed operation.  West Greeley Conservation District has not received any formal notifications 
of the project.   
 
It is our belief we should be a part of the USR review.  We have concern for the surrounding land 
owners and agencies this project may impact and most importantly, from a conservation standpoint, the 
affects that could arise. 
 
It is our belief we should be apprised of such planning before any work begins. While not all the 
mining is in our district the resultant traffic, dust issues, and water quality risks will affect our 
district. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this concern. 
 
For the Board, 
 
 
Kandee Nourse 
District Manager 
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